
Notice 

2018-10-30 

Papua New Guinea suspends visa on arrival for a month 

 The relevant authority of Papua New Guinea announced the temporary 

suspension to visa on arrival for the purpose of enhancing border security during 

APEC conference. The suspension takes effect today until 30 November 2018. 

 Macao SAR Passport holders who intend to travel Papua New Guinea during the 

above-mentioned period should contact the relevant authority to enquire about the 

visa formalities and immigration arrangement before departure. 


